
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Response to LGOIMA request - 12 months of fines for failure to comply with any bylaw authorised by

section 20(5)
Date: Thursday, 4 August 2022 10:39:00 a.m.

Kia ora Tim
 
I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 27 July 2022:
 
I would like to know Over the last 12 months how many fines have been handed out for ‘Failure to comply
with any bylaw authorised by (section 20(5)
Basically for dogs not on leads where they are supposed to be based on DCC bylaws.
 
I advise that there were 6 infringements issued in the last 12 months for failure to comply with
any bylaw authorised by section 20(5), none of which were for dogs not being on lead.
 
I trust that this answers your information request.
 
 

Lauren McDonald      
Governance Support Officer  
GOVERNANCE GROUP          
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Wendy Collard

From: Rebecca Murray
Sent: Wednesday, 27 July 2022 09:59 a.m.
To: Official Information
Subject: LGOIMA 12 months of fines for failure to comply with any bylaw authorised by 

section 20(5)

Received 27 July 2022. 
 

Name: 

Organisation: 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 

 

Request Text 

I would like to know Over the last 12 months how many fines have been handed out for ‘Failure to comply with any bylaw 
authorised by (section 20(5)) 

Basically for dogs not on leads where they are supposed to be based on DCC bylaws. 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group 
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